Wyvill Arms allergen information

We believe in providing high quality food to all our customers that is safe to eat. We are committed to reducing the risk to our customers with regards to the provision of food and the consumption of allergens which could lead to an allergic reaction. 
We have a small kitchen here at the Wyvill Arms, we cook all our food fresh to order and do what we can to always prevent cross-contamination. However, we cannot fully guarantee that food will not have come into contact with allergens at any stage. 
Please be aware that we do have nuts in our kitchen, and we cannot therefore cater for anybody who has severe nut allergies. 
Our seafood is delivered fresh; fish is delivered alongside shellfish and sometimes mollusks/crustaceans. So, we again cannot fully guarantee there has been no cross-contamination during the delivery process even though stored separately once on our premises. Therefore, we cannot cater for anybody who has a severe fish/shellfish allergy. We do not always have mollusks/crustaceans on site, so please ask a member of staff at the time of your visit. 
